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The regular Town Board Meeting convened at the Colburn Town Hall @ 7:00 
Present: Supervisor Gold; Supervisor Horacek; Clerk Horacek; Treasurer Holmes 
 Absent: Chairmen Sigourney 
 
A motion was made by Supervisor Horacek to accept the minutes as read, 2nd by Supervisor Gold.             
Motion Carried 
Department Reports 
               Treasurer Report:   

 Checking:  $758.04 
         1st Savings: $13,173.60 
         2nd Equipment Savings: $16,686.74 
         Fire Equipment Savings: $932.46 

            Tax Collection Saving: $100.11 
             Shop Fire Account: $42,533.42 
  Lee Holmes Donation $148,523.33 
 

 Motion by Supervisor Horacek; 2nd by Supervisor Gold to accept the treasures report   Motion Carried 
 

Correspondence: Passed out and reviewed 
 

Voucher List:  Was submitted in the amount of $20,043.46 Plus Town of Richfield. 
A motion was made by Supervisor Gold; 2nd by Supervisor Horacek to accept the voucher list as submitted and 
pay the bills.  Motion Carried 

Highway: 

Terry:  Trimmed trees, mowed grass 

Wayne: Remove grass on gravel roads, picked up chipper in Wautoma and chipped trees. 
Sprayed around signs. 

 
Fire District: There were 115 calls, 23 for Colburn. They are planning a driver’s class in the fall. They 
painted the truck bays. There will be having Labor Day celebrations. There will be an open house that 
Saturday. They are still waiting hearing about the FEMA Grant. 

 
Old Business: Clerk Horacek stated that she ordered new road signs to replace the ones for Badger Ln 
Pvt and 7th Ave Pvt. We had to also order all new fire signs for that area because they were all wrong. 
One will also be put on the corner of 6th Ave and Badger that shows an arrow to the 7th Ave PVT and 
Badger ln PVT. 
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New Business: Wayne W. asked if the town would be getting dirt in before the ground freezes. 
Supervisor Gold stated that we need the stone in first.  
 
Supervisor Horacek stated new signs have been ordered for the ATV routes. He picked up some of the 
old signs. He told Terry and Wayne not to make a special trip to pick up signs.  
 
Gerry Schepp stated he had talked to Dave Breitkreutz and Dave told him that he paid to have the ditch 
along the east side of 6th Ave cleaned out and it cost him $1400.00 Gerry asked the board if that should 
have been the towns responsibility? Supervisor Horacek stated that the town did do some of the work 
but Dave wanted more done, so he hired someone.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Announcements: Next monthly meeting: September 13, 2021_ 
 
Motion to adjourn by Supervisor Horacek, 2nd by Supervisor Gold 
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